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Darebin Appropriate 
Development Association
Web: http://www.darebinada.org/
Dear Resident,

We are aware that there is a planning application currently at Darebin Council for a major development at 672 Plenty Road Reservoir (Drycleaner) near to your property.

At Darebin Appropriate Development Association (DADA), we are concerned about the increasing number of poor housing developments in our neighbourhoods and are working to help local residences defend and protect the character, and preserve the quality of their community.  
DADA is a group of concerned Darebin residences who are experienced and can help provide information. 
Common concerns raised about proposed developments are: 
· Insufficient car parking, 

· blocking of light, 
· loss of privacy, 
· increased storm water runoff in neighboring properties, 
· impact on community, 
· increased road traffic, 
· increased parking in street, 
· overlooking and overshadowing of open space, 
· visual bulk
Attached are plans so that you can see how the proposed development will affect you and your neighbours. 
There is also a part filled objection and a guide on how to complete and submit the objection to the Darebin Planning Department, or available on our website http://www.darebinada.org/category/objections.
If you have concerns about how the proposed development may impact on your home and community, you have the right to object to the planning application.

We hope you will talk to your neighbours who may share your concerns and be willing to help. 

You can use these documents to further letter box drop in your street and neighbourhood.

We are happy to help.  
Contact us via the website: http://www.darebinada.org/

Email: dada@spin.net.au
Yours sincerely, 

Darebin Appropriate Development Association
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